CCC K-12 Principals

Re: Officers' Council Vote & School Operations due to Covid-19

Dear Principals:

The Central California Education Department along with the Central California Conference Officers made a prayerful decision to continue academic instruction for all Elementary, Junior, and Senior Academies via distance learning and hard-copy learning packets through the end of the academic school year. The decision was based on protecting the health and well-being of our students, faculty, staff, and school families during the COVID-19 pandemic. All CCC schools will continue to cease all gatherings for school-related events until proper authorities relax their orders regarding gatherings. A decision concerning on-site graduations will be made at a later date in harmony with local authorities.

It is important to know that Adventist education will continue to focus on the academic, physical, social, and spiritual development of every student during these changing times. We are very proud of the way CCC teachers have embraced and facilitated student learning remotely. The responses from students and parents have been very positive during this learning phase. Our goal is to continue to keep learning a partnership between home and school.

Please continue to encourage each other through prayer and intentional partnerships. The following scripture is appropriate for this time: "Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact that you are doing." 1 Thessalonians 5:11 (NIV)

Ken Bullington Vice President for Education

Jerry Corson, Vicky Lauritzen, & George Bronson Associate Superintendents of Schools

Central California Conference of Seventh-day Adventists

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

2820 WILLOW AVE CLOVIS, CALIFORNIA 93612 559-347-3000 CENTRALCALIFORNIAADVENTIST.ORG